

Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

C-19 Vaccinations

Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> To: staff <staff@smrld.org>

Tue, Mar 23, 2021 at 11:40 AM

Dear Colleagues,

It is NOT a requirement of employment with SMRLD to be vaccinated against Covid-19. It is also NOT a requirement for me to know about your vaccination status. If, however, you are or do become vaccinated, and you are comfortable sharing that information with me, please let me know.

FYI - I get my second shot this afternoon.

Many thanks,

Tina



Serving the communities of Granite City, Mitchell, and Pontoon Beach, Illinois 2001 Delmar Avenue Granite City, IL 62040 (618) 452-6238 Ext. 781

